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Reminder from the
Clinic:

In January, a letter from the
CSO was distributed to all
parents. Click here

As a reminder, CKS requires
all students to remain at
home if there is a
symptomatic individual
with possible COVID
exposure pending
laboratory results in the
household, (even if the
other members of the
household are not
displaying symptoms).  

Also, if the answer to any of
the daily screening form
questions is yes, all
students in the family
should stay home.

http://www.cks.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/248fd6fd-a582-4319-b77a-af519ef6ed80.pdf


VACATION BIBLE CAMP
- August 2-5, 9:30-
Noon, Christ the King
Community
Center, Volunteers
Needed
IT’S ON! 4K/DK to rising 3rd
graders won’t want to miss this
back-to-school community-building
event. 

We are now accepting
volunteers. This is a great way to
get involved and meet other
parents in our community.
Whether you can volunteer one
day or all four days, your help is
very much appreciated. Make
plans now to join the fun! 

Volunteers can Register Now.

NOTE: Space is
limited. This is the only way to
guarantee a spot for your child. We will
open registration to all Christ the King
students and parishioners after our
volunteer spots have been
filled and their kids have been
registered. There is a nursery for
volunteers that need it. 
 
Thanks, 
Jen Bryarly
2021 VBS Director

If you have any questions, please shoot me an
email (jenbryarly@gmail.com) or text -

https://vbspro.events/p/events/ctkdallasvbs2021
mailto:jenbryarly@gmail.com


214-289-5960.

Updated School
Calendar:

Click here

2021-2022

Tentative Dates

Click here

CKS Spiritual
Resources -
Click Here

CKS E-Learning
Guidelines

Updated

CKS COVID-19
Response
Updates
Click here for Updates:

Texas Department of
Health and Human

Services

CKS Admin. Weekly Newsletter Submissions

The CKS Admin. News is sent to CKS families from Dr. Bosco and Dr. O'Sullivan. Please
submit information that you would like included in the next newsletter via email to

cksnews@cks.org by Thursday, April 22nd, at 12noon for the April 26th publication.
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